
 1862 Old Vandyke Hollow Rd 

Oakwood, VA 24631 

March 1, 2012 

 

 

 

Julia Butler 

Supervisor of Human Resources 

Tazewell County Public Schools 

209 W. Fincastle Turnpike 

Tazewell, VA 24651 

 

 
Dear Ms. Butler: 

Thank you so much for setting aside time to speak with me about a possible future in the 

Tazewell County Public School System.  I really enjoyed learning more about the school system 

and the plan of action in reference to the SOLs.  Meeting with you has reiterated my interest in 

obtaining a teaching position, so that I may incorporate my skills to achieve academic excellence 

in Tazewell County Public Schools.   

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future about a possible teaching position.   

                                 Sincerely, 

 

                                     Hollie Yates 


